
TO:  Mayor Gardner 
  City Council Members 
 
FROM: Jordan Keeler 
  City Administrator 
 
DATE:  May 6, 2019   
 
SUBJ:  Monthly Report for May 2019 
 
Here is a brief list of items I have been working on or tracking that are not covered later in the agenda: 
 
TRANSPORTATION 

- I will be meeting with DOT+PF Southcentral region this month to review the landing fee 
and the (lack) of service by PenAir. The level of service is clearly unacceptable and needs 
to change. 
 

- Partial funding for the AMHS has been restored by the senate and house. It’s not restored 
to the full level, but should be enough to keep the system going at reduced levels. 
DOT+PF will set the schedule based on funding level and the SW route will be at a 
disadvantage due to the low farebox recovery rate compared to other routes.  
 

BUDGET 
- Working on our budget took up a good chunk of time this month. The full budget and 

overview are up for the first reading.  
 

OTHER ITEMS 
- Had the annual meeting of the Southwest Governments, Inc and there will be a dividend 

this year. 
- Spent entirely way too much time dealing with federal re-registration to maintain funding 

eligibility 
- Issued the RFP for the harbor cameras and submissions are due May 10. 
- Various administrative odds and ends.  


	FROM: Jordan Keeler

